
 

 

 
 

 
To: Members of the Peterborough Architectural Conservation 

Advisory Committee (PACAC) 
 
From: Erik Hanson, Heritage Resources Coordinator  
 
Meeting Date: March 7, 2019 
 
Subject: Report PACAC19-017 

 Review of Banner Design 
______________________________________________________________________  
 

Purpose 
 
A report to recommend that the PACAC review and provide comment on revised 
designs for a new PACAC banner.   
 
 

Recommendation  
 
That the Peterborough Architectural Conservation Advisory Committee approves the 
recommendation outlined in Report PACAC19-017, dated March 7, 2019 of the Heritage 
Resources Coordinator, as follows: 
 
That the PACAC receive and provide comment on the revised designs for a new 
PACAC banner.  

 
 

Budget and Financial Implications 
 
There are no budgetary or financial implications associated with the recommendation. 
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Background 
 

At its meeting of September 6, 2018, the PACAC voted to replace its street banner with 
a new one. This replacement included a new, updated design for the banner. HPO staff 
worked with Sarah Crane of Frolic Designs to develop a number of options for the 
PACAC to consider. At their meeting of January 17, 2019, the PACAC considered four 
options for the new banner and asked for a number of revisions to be made for their 
further consideration. Two updated versions of the banner were developed for the 
committee’s consideration. These designs are attached as Appendix A.  

 

Submitted by, 

 
Erik Hanson Emily Turner   
Heritage Resources Coordinator    Heritage Researcher    

 
Contact Name: 
Erik Hanson 
Heritage Resources Coordinator 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1489 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-748-8824  
E-Mail: ehanson@peterborough.ca  
 
 
Attachments:  
Appendix A: Revised Banner Designs 
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